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27th June 2023 

 

To All Providers and Performers on the Swansea Bay University Health Board Lists of 
General Dental Practitioners. 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 

Preliminary Notice of Biennial General Meeting of General Dental Practitioners 
 

Preliminary notice is hereby given of the General Meeting of GDP Providers and Performers on the Swansea 

Bay University Health Board Dental Lists to be held on Thursday, 21st September 2023 at 7.00pm.  The 

meeting will be held remotely over Zoom.  The agenda, relevant papers and the link for the meeting will be 

circulated by email about seven days prior to the Meeting and will be on the LDC website, from the date of 

circulation (www.morgannwgldc.org.uk).  Please make every effort to attend. 

 

Election of 12 Members to serve on Morgannwg LDC until April 2027 
 

Nominations are invited from interested GDPs to stand for election to the LDC.  In accordance with the 

constitution there are FIVE vacancies from Neath Port Talbot practices and SEVEN from Swansea practices.  

The Nomination Forms specified in the accompanying document ‘Election Procedure’ must be used for this 

purpose and interested persons must be proposed by and seconded by two colleagues who must be GDP's or 

Specialists on the same Dental List (Neath Port Talbot or Swansea) as the nominated person.  Persons 

interested in standing for one of these positions must familiarise themselves with the procedures detailed in the 

accompanying document ‘Election Procedure’ and submit an online application following those procedures.  

The closing date for completed applications, as defined in the procedures is Tuesday, 18th July 2023.   

 

Please note that Nominees will be informed of the result of their application by email following the closing date, 

but if there are more nominations than vacancies in one or both localities an online ballot will be held.  In that 

case Candidates will be requested to produce a short (maximum 200 words) pen picture of themselves for 

consideration by their colleagues prior to casting their vote. 

 

The Returning Officer for these elections is Mrs Sarah Griffiths, 5, Park Street, Skewen, SA10 6YD. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Roger Pratley. 
Secretary, Morgannwg LDC 
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